
 

PARENT NEWSLETTER INFORMATION 
 
New School Menu 
 
Our new three week school menu will start on Monday 4th June 2018, 
with a choice of four main courses and a selection of puddings prepared 
everyday by your school’s catering team.  In addition, children also have 
a choice of salads to choose from. 
 
You can view the menu online through JOINOS, www.joinos.com. 

Choose to save the link through your smart phone so you can see the 

daily menu whilst on the go. 

 

The menu is also available on North Tyneside Council’s Website 

www.northtyneside.gov.uk simply type in menu in the search bar. 

 

New to JOINOS 
 
If you do not have a Joinos Account please e-mail 
joinos@northtyneside.gov.uk  to request a JOINOS code, quoting your 
child’s name, school, year and class and confirming you have parental 
responsibility for your child.  
 
Paying for School Meals 
 
JOINOS allows you to manage your child’s school meal account.  By 
using JOINOS you will be able to check meals taken, balances and 
make payments.  Please register even if your child takes a packed lunch 
to ensure they are only coming in for a meal when you want them to.  
Please ensure you pay in advance to avoid receiving an invoice at the 
end of each academic year. 
 
Contact us 
You can contact North Tyneside’s Catering team by phone on 0191 643 
8355, email at catering.services@northtyneside.gov.uk or on Twitter 
@FreshFoodNE.  


